
MINUTES OF THE ST. MAURICE PARISH ADVISORY BOARD of June 12, 2018 
 
Attendance:   Fr. Leon Susaimanickam, Kathy Perlitz, Mike Harney, Amie Tillman, Tom Manning, Bonnie 

Benevides, Bill Hebert 
Excused:  Mary Ann Murphy, Anna Czercowy, Janusz Herasimowicz, Anthony Girasoli, Sharon 

Scorso, Dorli Cloutier, Lou Cloutier 
 
1. The meeting was called to order at 7:15 p.m.  Fr. Leon opened the meeting with a prayer. 
 
2. Minutes of the April 12, 2018 meeting were approved as distributed. 
 
3. Faith Formation report was given by Amie Tillman as follows: 

a. All teachers are returning for 2018-19. 
b. Enrollment for 2018-19 appears to be up. 

 
4. Financial report by Mike Harney:  Expenses are increasing. Offertory collection is behind last year.  

More information will be discussed at Masses in the fall.  The investment account is up. 
 

5. The parish survey is being compiled.  Amie Tillman has returned the original forms to the office.  
Tony Girasoli is working on the report. 

 
6. Parishioner pledges to the Annual Catholic Appeal are at 111% of goal. 

 
7. Representatives to the Advisory Board from the various Commissions have been selected.  

Nominations have been received for Trustees. 
 

 
The meeting adjourned at 7:57 p.m.  The next meeting will be held on September 11, 2018.  The first 
meeting of the newly constituted Advisory Board will be in October. 
 
Respectfully submitted, Tom Manning, Council Member 


